
From: Kelly Churney
To: Bobbie Lindsay; Danielle Hickox Moore; Gail Coniglio; Julie Araskog; Lew Crampton; Margaret Zeidman
Cc: Paul Castro; Kathleen Ruderman
Subject: FW: Zoning case Z18-00088
Date: Friday, April 13, 2018 8:55:32 AM

FYI for May Town Council meeting.
 
Kelly Churney
Office Assistant III
 
Town of Palm Beach
Planning, Zoning & Building
360 S. County Rd.
Palm Beach, FL 33480
561-227-6408
561-835-4621 (fax)
www.townofpalmbeach.com
 
From: Maura Ziska [mailto:MZiska@floridawills.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, April 10, 2018 12:36 PM
To: Kelly Churney <KChurney@TownofPalmBeach.com>
Subject: FW: Zoning case Z18-00088
 
FYI
 
Maura A. Ziska, Esq.
Kochman & Ziska PLC
222 Lakeview Avenue, Suite 1500
West Palm Beach, FL 33401
561-802-8960 (telephone)
561-802-8995 (fax)
This electronic message transmission contains information from the law firm of Kochman & Ziska PLC
which may be confidential or privileged. The information is intended to be for the use of the individual or
entity named above. If you are not the intended recipient, be aware that any disclosure, copying,
distribution or use of the contents of this information is prohibited.
 

From: john schaefer [mailto:johnschaefer8@yahoo.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, April 10, 2018 12:31 PM
To: tcouncil@townofpalmbeach.com; mayor@townofpalmbeach.com; Town Clerks Staff
<townclerk@townofpalmbeach.com>
Cc: Maura Ziska <MZiska@floridawills.com>
Subject: Zoning case Z18-00088
 
Dear Ladies and Gentlemen
We are writing to support the granting of a variance to allow for an office to be located at 202 Phipps Plaza.  We
live at 200 Phipps Plaza.  Our apartment is upstairs from 202 and we believe it will be a positive to have the space
occupied by a low impact (parking, foot traffic, noise) tenant.  We had an opportunity to meet the principals of the
planned tenant (SBP Homes) while we were in Town during January-March.  They are friendly people and I believe
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they will be good neighbors.
John Schaefer and Pam Zilly  


